
Congressman Kean & Rahway GOP Get NJ Transit on Track 
 
This past October, Congressman Tom Kean, Jr. moved New Jersey Transit to 
expedite repairs to the Rahway Train Station closed stairs. 
 
In a letter to Mr. Kean, NJ Transit noted that it is committed to maintaining a State of 
Good Repair as its priority. 
 
The letter goes on to say that repairs to the Irving Street and East Milton Avenue 
stairways will be completed in 2024. 
 
This issue was taken up by the Rahway Republican Club earlier this 
year.  Commuters and downtown businesses owners had not gotten any response or 
action in recent years. 
 
Rahway Republicans contacted Mr. Kean, as he sits on the House Transportation & 
Infrastructure Committee. 
 
Mr. Kean addressed this in a timely manner, as the Rahway is a key stop on the 
Northeast Corridor Rail Line.   
 
The Rahway Republicans are on point and will monitor the progress on these 
repairs.   
 
Up until this point, Rahway City officials have not gained any traction with NJ 
Transit.  
 
This is a major step for this long overdue project of opening these important stairs.   
 
Click to read NJ Transit Letter 
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